
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL  
 
 

RUSSELL TOWN HALL             OCTOBER 24,                  2015 
 
 
Chairman Madden called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Trustees Gabram and 
Mueller were present. Fiscal Officer Charles Walder was also present. 
The following Department Heads were present: Police Chief Tim Carroll, and Fire 
Chief John Frazier. 
 
Mr. Madden welcomed everyone to the special Town Hall meeting.  
Attached is the PowerPoint presentation that the Fiscal Officer Charles Walder 
presented. 
 
COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC WERE RECEIVED 
 
Mr. Gabram made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Mueller seconded and it passed 
unanimously.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:05 am. 
 
 
 
 
Justin Madden, Chairman    Charles Walder, Fiscal Officer 
       

Recorded by: J. Dorka 


